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This week’s total school attendance is 93.82% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for Diary 

15.02 – Year 4 Roman workshop  

15.02 – Year 6 Trip to Birmingham Mosque  

17.02 – KS1 Achievement Assembly 

18.02 – Awards Assembly – EYFS, KS1 and KS2 

18.02 – Break up for half term  

28.02 – Return to school  

 

 

Dear Families,  

What a wonderful end to the week watching 2HB's assembly. The children fluently and confidently expressed their messages about hope and 

perseverance from their learning about Pioneers. Thank you to the parents who came to watch, for your positive comments, I sincerely hope 

that the words of Malala Youseff “One child, one teacher, one book, one pen can change the world” continues to inspire our families and 

children to dream, believe and achieve. The voice of the child is so important at LHPSN. This half term I have been dropping in on lessons and 

talking to groups of children about their English lessons and workbooks. It's lovely to hear their feedback about what their teachers do well 

and what children can do, know and remember as a result of good teaching. I have been particularly impressed with the standard and quality of 

writing following the disruption children have had in their learning. The children I spoke with were so proud of their writing journey and final 

edited pieces, I know you will enjoy seeing their work books at parent evenings next month.  

Classes have also held elections for Pupil Parliament this half term, thank you parents for encouraging your children to put themselves forward 

and helping them to prepare. Congratulations to all those elected, I can't wait to help you to put your ideas into action and see your ideas come 

to life!  

Have a wonderful weekend.  

Yours in Learning  

Miss A Salisbury 

 

 Golden Book Stars 
 

Barnaby E (1HB) Rachel G (1HB) Mason T (1HB) Isla Mc (1MK) Jacob H (2SH)  

Jacob K (2SH) Alex M (4SB) William R (4SB) Arley M (4SB) Freddy H (2HB) 

Annabelle C (2HB) Sophie S (3HT) Cara M (3HT) Sidney W (3HT) Paddy RF (3HT)  

Isla C (3HT) Scarlet SW (5CW) Brandon MB (5CW) Brooke D (5CW) Joseph G (5AS) 

Gabriel J (5AS) Bunny H (5AS) Emma M (RJR) Elsie B (RJR) Ivy J (RJR) 

Lu’hrez HB (5CW) Anna N (5CW) Phoebe C (5CW) Lelia A (5CW) Eva S (5CW) 

Orla B (5CW) Zain M (5CW) Ava J (1HB) Lottie H (2SH) Alexia B (1MK) 

Billy T (2HB) Owen R (LB1) Amelie J (4SB) Tim D (4SB) Max B (4SB) 

Joey W (4SB) Isabelle C (4SB) Eva H (4SB) Isabelle S (RJR) Evie L (RKG) 

Blake S (LB1) Bohdi H (LB1) Charlie S (RJR) Gabriella C (5AS) 

 

Happy Birthday! (12th Feb – 3rd March) 

Owen O, Ella R (1HB) Evie M, Max B (4SB) Hermione H (5AS)  Blake S (LB1) Ada M (NURS) Calvin G (RJR) 

Iris C, Mariam D, Jack O, Alice W (RKG)  

 

Year 3 – Professor McGinty’s 

On Wednesday, both year 3 classes were taken 

back in time to 2550BC by Professor McGinty 

to investigate Ancient Egypt. Both classes were 

totally absorbed with his entertaining style, 

hilarious jokes and great explanations.  

A highlight for most of us was the professor 

letting us examine some mummified artefacts 

and explaining in great detail the likely 

ingredients in bread during Ancient Egyptian 

times. 

 

 

 

  

Internet Safety 

We have celebrated Safer Internet Day with the 

theme ‘All fun and games? We have been exploring 

respect and relationships online; from gaming and chat, 

to streaming and video, young people are shaping the 

interactive entertainment spaces they are a part of. 

Safer Internet Day 2022 celebrates young people’s 

role in creating a safer internet, whether that is 

whilst gaming and creating content, or interacting with 

their friends and peers. Tips, advice, guides and 

resources to help keep your child safe online can be 

found at -https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-

resource/young-people/resources-for-3-11s.These 

resources are here to support you as you support your 

child to use the internet safely, responsibility and 

positively. 

 

Lickey Twitter 
 

Have you seen our Twitter account:  @Lickey_Hills? 

If not please have a look and follow us to see what 

we've been getting up to each day.  We use Twitter 

to  share  and  showcase  the  wonderful work  that  

is  happening  at  our  school  with  our  wider  school  

community. 
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